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Carol L. Berrigan is Executive Director for Federal Programs and 

Supplier Relationships at the Nuclear Energy Institute. In this role, 

she is responsible for engagement with the executive branch of the 

federal government, international trade, and supplier‐related 

activities. During her tenure at NEI, Ms. Berrigan has served in a 

variety of positions across the organization including roles in 

governmental affairs, regulatory affairs, nuclear fuel supply, and supply chain and human capital 

development. Ms. Berrigan, who re‐joined NEI is 2003, was with USCEA, an NEI predecessor 

organization, from 1992-1994. 

 

From 1998 to 2003, Ms. Berrigan was Director of Marketing for Pulseworks, where she was 

responsible for managing marketing and business development functions. Ms. Berrigan was a 

Program Manager for Camber Corporation, a specialized engineering and management consulting 

firm in Washington, DC from 1994-1998. She supported several U.S. government programs 

related to climate change, renewable energy, energy efficiency and trade issues. 

 

Ms. Berrigan received a Bachelor of Arts degree from the University of Chicago. She is a member 

of the Texas A&M Nuclear Engineering Advisory Committee and the board of directors of WiN 

Global. 

  




